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Notice of RFP Cancellation 

 
 
 
Solicitation: Request for Proposals for Online Bank Account Verification Services issued on 

December 6, 2024 (“RFP”) 
 
 
Cancellation: Effective February 7, 2025, the RFP is withdrawn and canceled pursuant to Section 

3.1 of the RFP. Any Proposals received in response to the RFP are hereby rejected. 
 
 
 
 
 
Inquiries should be addressed to procurement-services@allwyn-northamerica.com. 
 
  
 
 


